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Carl Traeger Elementary Partnership
Opportunity 2025-2026 School Year

Welcome

We are excited that you are interested in partnering with Carl Traeger Elementary to
enrich the lives of our students and benefit the Traeger community for years to come.
Below is a comprehensive list of partnership opportunities for your business to make a
meaningful impact.

Recognition
To show our gratitude, we will recognize your business:

e In all media coverage related to partnership projects
e In our school newsletters (distributed monthly)
e On school social media channels

Wish List

Annual Staff T-Shirts

Description: Provide t-shirts for all staff at the start of the year to build community,
increase visibility with students and families (especially on the first day), and promote
school spirit. Company logo can be included if desired.

Quantity/Details: 95 shirts each year

Estimated Cost: $750

Recognition: Social media mention, shared with staff, and company logo on shirts if
preferred.
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Extra Clothes for Students

Description: Spare clothing is needed for students who have accidents or get messy
during the day. Items needed include gender-neutral underwear, socks, pants, shorts,
and shirts in sizes 4T to adult small (especially pants/shorts). These items are often not
returned.

Quantity/Details: As much as possible

Estimated Cost: Varies

Recognition: Thank you post on social media and acknowledgment in the school
newsletter.

Snacks for Students

Description: Some students come to school without a snack, despite a daily snack time
with milk. Donations are needed to meet weekly demand. Preferred snacks include
fresh fruit (apples, bananas, oranges), granola bars, crackers, and similar items..
Quantity/Details: As much as possible

Estimated Cost: Varies

Recognition: Thank you post on social media and acknowledgment in the school
newsletter.

Signature School Events & Volunteer Opportunities

e Field Day: Our end-of-year Field Day relies on volunteers to run game stations,
distribute popsicles, supervise student movement, and monitor doors. The PSC
coordinates sign-ups each year, and additional help is always appreciated.

e Bike to School Day: Each May (typically the first Wednesday, weather permitting),
we participate in Bike to School Day. Volunteers are needed to lead bike routes
through our neighborhoods, meeting at designated spots to gather students and
bike with them to school.
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Interested in Partnering?

Anthony Miller Jr. - Director of Community Engagement

E-mail: anthony.miller@oshkosh.k12.wi.us

Shannon Seaman - Education Talent & Technology Development Director

E-mail: shannon@oshkoshchamber.com

Thank you for considering a partnership with Carl Traeger Elementary! Your support makes
a lasting difference for our students and community.




